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From: Maxwell Holland <mholland@srt-law.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 11:52 AM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Say NO to Tax on Boats

Dear House Finance Committee,
As a Rhode Island boater, | strongly oppose H6256.

Reinstating a tax on boats will drive both boaters and marine-related businesses out of state, threaten
local jobs and negatively impact our economy.

Please vote NO on H6256. Don't sink Rhode Island’s marine industry.

Sincerely,
Maxwell Holland
Newport. Ri
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This e-mail is from Sayer Regan & Thayer, LLP (“SR&T"), and is intended solely for the use of the
individual(s) to whom it is addressed. This communication and any attachments may contain information that is
proprietary, privileged, confidential, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you received this e-mail in
error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the e-mail from your computer and do not copy or disclose it
to anyone. If you are not an SR&T client, do not construe anything in this e-mail to make you a client unless it
contains a specific statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to SR&T in reply that you expect it to
hold in confidence. If you properly received this e-mail as a client, co-counsel or retained expert of SR&T, you
should maintain its contents in confidence in order to preserve the attorney-client or work product privilege that
may be available to protect confidentiality.



